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Welcome Mrs Sleator!

We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Eilish Sleator as our new 

Headteacher. With over 17 years of experience in senior 

leadership roles in early years and primary education, both 

locally and internationally, she brings a wealth of knowledge and 

expertise to our school community. Mrs. Sleator is committed to 

upholding the traditions and ethos that have defined Broadhurst 

since the start and ensuring the best start for our young learners. 

Please join us in wishing her every success in her new role!



SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK

World Book Day Celebrations. 

Let’s look back to last week…

 Last Thursday, we had a delightful day celebrating World 

Book Day at our school. The classrooms were filled with vibrant 

decorations inspired by beloved stories, creating an enchanting 

atmosphere. Children came dressed as their favourite 

characters, from the classic Gruffalo and Little Red Riding Hood 

to modern comic book icons such as superheroes and magical 

creatures. Throughout the day, the children eagerly engaged in 

storytelling sessions, where they shared their favourite narratives 

and re-enacted memorable scenes. The excitement was 

palpable as they role-played and were fully immersed in bringing 

characters to life with enthusiasm and creativity. It is always such 

a joyful celebration that fosters a real love for reading and 

storytelling amongst all of our children. 



SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK



The Broadhurst Ducklings 

have arrived!       

   kn           
Our duckling eggs arrived this 

week and have already 

hatched. We now have five 

little ducklings at Broadhurst 

School. We are excited to 

nurture and play with them. 

Next week, we will introduce 

the ducklings to water and 

create slides from various 

materials. We are also learning 

about the life cycle of a duck 

and the different stages it goes 

through. It is so rewarding to 

care for living things!



A Fond Farewell and Heartfelt Thanks 

          

It is with deep gratitude that we bid farewell to Miss Belzer, who has 

been an invaluable part of our school community. From her time as 

Deputy Head to her role as Headmistress, she has led with 

dedication, kindness, and unwavering commitment. Her guidance 

has shaped the lives of so many students, staff, and families, leaving 

a lasting impact on our school.

Miss Belzer will be truly missed, but her legacy will remain in the 

hearts of all who had the privilege of working with and learning from 

her. We wish her every happiness and success in the next chapter of 

her journey!



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Have a great weekend from all at Broadhurst School!

Don’t forget to follow Broadhurst on Instagram and 
Facebook!         @broadhurstschool.

• Parent Meetings 18th & 20th March.

• Assessment Workshop for Pre- Nursery Parents: 18th 

and 25th March- Workshop begins at 5pm.

Dates for the diary

Notes for Parents 
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